
Exhibit L
BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

DATE: December 5, 2006 
 
TO:   BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:  Dr. Joe A. Hairston, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: 100 BLACK MEN OF MARYLAND, INC. – REVISED 

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

ORIGINATOR: J. Robert Haines, Esquire, Deputy Superintendent 
 
RESOURCE   
PERSON(S):  Barbara Burnopp, Chief Financial Officer 
 Dr. Manuel Rodriguez, Assistant Superintendent, Southwest Area 
 Jean Satterfield, Assistant Superintendent, Southeast Area 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

On August 22, 2006, the Board approved a Memorandum of Understanding with 100 
Black Men of Maryland, Inc. which permitted the Vendor to be reimbursed for approved 
expenses as of August 23, 2006.  The vendor now asks the Board to grant reimbursement 
of expenses incurred from July 1, 2006 until August 21, 2006.  In order to extend the 
period as per the Vendor’s request, the Agreement would have to be amended as follows: 

Term
The initial term of this Agreement will be August JULY
to December Thereafter the Agreement may be renewed

annually for successive one year terms through December To
renew this Agreement Black Men must provide notice to BCPS of
its request for renewal at least sixty days prior to the end of the
term To be effective the renewal must be approved by the Board of
Education of Baltimore County
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